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Dear Parents & Guardians: 
 

February brings many opportunities to express our love and appreciation 

for each other. St. Valentineôs Day is of course on the 14th which warms 

the hearts of many (and perhaps our stomachs too with the chocolate and 

such) and then Family Day is the very next day when families can spend 

some extra time with each other (no school that day). At the end of Febru-

ary, students will have another two days off because of Teachers Conven-

tion (the 25th &  26th). 

As we enter into the last months of winter, let us try to take that extra mi-

nute or two to show others that we care about them and want to know 

how they are doing. This is always a challenging time of year but even 

more so this year as we continue to battle the pandemic. For young and 

old alike, even a small gesture such as a smile or just being there to lis-

ten can make a world of difference! 

Our Open House is going to be virtual this year and it will begin at 6:30 

p.m. on Thursday February 4th. The link to participate can be found on 

our website under ñOpen Houseò. JJ Bowlen Junior High is truly a won-

derful school so please spread the good word to all who may be interested 

in joining us on our journey of learning! 

Kevin McGoey, Principal 
 

Dan Pagnucco, Assistant Principal 
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Student Absences  

If your son/daughter is 

going to be absent for 

any reason, please let us 

know prior to the  8:15 

a.m. daily registration by 

calling the office at 780 -

475-3730.  Absence 

reporting is also needed 

for remote learners at 

home . 
 

Going on Vacation?  

Please have your child 

complete a Leave 

Request form at least one 

week prior to your 

departure.  Forms are 

available at the office.  
 

Accidents and Illnesses  

Due to the Covid -19 pandemic 

and the protocols set out by 

Alberta Health Services 

followed, any students 

displaying symptoms at school 

must be immediately picked 

up.  If the parent cannot be 

reached, we will contact the 

person who is listed as an 

emergency contact on our 

Student Information Records. It 

is therefore extremely 

important that we have 

accurate contact information 

from parents . If a phone 

number changes, please let us 

know right away! First aid will of 

course be given to any student 

who is injured on the premises 

or on the school grounds.  
 

Yellow Bus Cancellations  

Most radio stations will carry 

announcements with 

respect to transportation 

cancellations due to 

inclement weather.  

 Bits & Bites  

2020-2021 YEARBOOK 
 

 
 

If you are wanting to get a yearbook for 
the 2020-2021 school year, please logon 
to your Parent PowerSchool account, 
click on view school fees, and add a 
yearbook from the optional fees at the 
bottom of the page.  You may also  
contact the office (780-475-3730) and 
we will add it to your PowerSchool   
Account. You will need to logon and 
process an online payment.  

2021-2022 Registrations 
 
 
 
 

Registrations will be done digitally this 
upcoming school year. On February 
16th a link will appear on your Parent 
Portal for you to choose the school you 
intend to register your child at for the 
coming school year. We certainly do 
hope and expect all our G7 & G8 stu-
dents to continue at JJ Bowlen. How-
ever, if your circumstances have 

changed and your child will not be re-
turning here,  please ensure you indi-
cate this in your Parent PowerSchool. 
If you have any questions or concerns 
please do not hesitate to contact the  

office at 780-475-3730.  



 Bits & Bites  

PARKING 
Please remember to choose 

safety over convenience 

while in the school area.  Be 

careful not to park in bus 

zones or cross walks.  The 

Staff Parking Lot is not a  

drop -off or pick -up zone . 
 

SCHOOL FEES 
The fees for the 2020 -21 

School Year are now added 

to your online PowerSchool 

account. Thank you for pay-

ing them in a timely fashion. 

If you need to make ar-

rangements to pay, please 

call the Office @ 780 -475-

3730. 
 

HOURS OF OPERATION 
Mon, Tues, Wed, & Fri  

8:00  First Bell 

8:15  Registration  

8:20-9:15 Block 1  

9:17-10:12 Block 2  

10:15-11:10 Block 3  
 

11:10-11:52 Lunch  
 

11:56-12:50 Block 4  

12:52-1:47 Block 5  

1:50-2:44 Block 6  
 

Thursday  

8:00  First Bell 

8:15  Registration  

8:20-8:51 Homeroom  

8:54 -9:50 Block 1  

9:53-10:49    Block 2 

10:52-11:48  Block 3 
 

Office Hours  

7:30am - 3:30pm  
 

2021-2022 OPTION  
COURSE SELECTION 

 
 

Option course selections for the 2021
-22 school year will take place digi-
tally this year. A link will be sent to 
facilitate this. Please ensure you dis-
cuss your expectations with your 
child prior to selections. You may 
wish to have them print a copy of 
their choices for your records.  
If you have any questions,  
please call us at 780-475-3730. 

ONLINE PAYMENTS 
SCHOOL FEES NOW DUE 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For your convenience Interac and credit 
card payments are available online through 
your Parent PowerSchool log in. You can 
now pay for all fees, yearbooks, and bus 
passes. If you need assistance or have any 
questions please do not hesitate to check out 
the easy instructions on our school website 

www.ecsd.net/8200 
Or contact the office at  

780-475-3730 



 Bits & Bites  

Personal Property  
Students are encouraged 

to not bring valuable or            

unnecessary items to 

school.  The school is not 

responsible should these 

items be lost, damaged, or 

stolen . 
 

Personal Electronic   

Devices  
Students are encouraged to 

bring their own  devices to 

school for educational pur-

poses during class time and 

under direct teacher supervi-

sion only.  No school pictures 
or videos of any kind may be 

posted on any social media 

or personal sites . Teachers 

and administrators have the 

right to search the device if 

there is reason to  believe 

there is something on it of 

concern .   Students will use 

the school WIFI and follow 

the same  internet safety pre-

cautions and sites as if they 

were wired in a lab.  No tex-

ting, music, videos, gaming 

or social media of any kind 

unless it is allowed by the 

teacher. Devices should be 

fully powered prior to using 

them at school to avoid loss 

of time, management issues, 

and overloading of   electri-

cal outlets.  Students who do 

not follow these procedures 

may suffer a loss of privileges, 

confiscation or other sanc-

tions deemed appropriate in 

the circumstances.  Owning 

a device is not a requirement 

though highly recommend-

ed. The school is not responsi-

ble for lost or damaged 

items. No technical support 

will be given to personal de-

vices.  

REPORT CARDS 

 

 

 

Everything is  paperless nowadays so 

student progress, grades, and teach-

ers comments are available online 

through your PowerSchool  

account.  If you need assistance in 

setting up your account or to reset 

a password, Call the office @ 780 -475-

3730 for assistance. Please note that 

Term 1 ended Jan 29 so online report 

cards are now available !  

AHS SERVICES IMMUNIZATIONS 
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ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǎ ǎƻƻƴ ŀǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ  

PARENT COUNCIL MEETINGS 
  

This year the School/Parent Council meet-
ings will take place virtually through Mi-
crosoft Teams. If you want to be a part of 
these meetings, please email Council Chair 
Sabina Muir at jeff_sabinamuir@hotmail.com 
and she will send you an invite. The remain-
ing meetings all start at 6:00 p.m. on these 
dates: 
 

  Feb 8, Apr 12, and Jun 7  

mailto:jeff_sabinamuir@hotmail.com















